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Notes:

The Response to Submissions has not included a Land Use Conflict Risk Assessment as requested by DPI Agriculture in its
submission dated 8 December 2020. The Response to Submissions report states:

“The preparation of a LUCRA is not considered necessary..."”
The consent authority should ensure it is satisfied that potential impacts on neighbouring agricultural land uses in the

vicinity of the proposed development have been adequately addressed. Any potential adverse impacts on agricultural
production on neighbouring land should be avoided or appropriately mitigated.



